
TOWN OF STRATTON 

BOARD OF CIVIL AUTHORITY 

February 27, 2023 

 

Minutes 
 

Board members present:  Kent Young, Al Dupell, Chris Liller, and Greg Marcucci. 

 

The Town Clerk, Kent Young, called the meeting to order at 7:15pm to organize for the Annual 

Town and School District Meetings of March 7, 2023: 

 

The Clerk stated that the only Selectmen available for vote counting will be Chris Liller, as Larry 

Bills apparently will not be able to attend the meeting and the remaining Selectmen are up for 

reelection.  Chris Liller agreed to count if paper ballots are necessary.  Kent Young stated that 

Helen Eddy has agreed to participate and so he will have her count as well, if needed.  At this 

time, he will appoint Nancy Ferrucci and Lorraine Weeks-Newell to collect ballots from disabled 

voters who cannot get to the ballot box.  Replacement may be necessary depending on BCA 

attendance of the annual meetings.  The board concurred.  The Clerk asked that Candie Bernard 

and Alyson Peterson be appointed elections officials in the event that they are needed at said 

meetings.  Al Dupell so moved the above arrangements.  Chris Liller seconded.  All concurred. 

 

With no further discussion, the Clerk asked for a motion to adjourn.  Al Dupell so moved. Chris 

Liller seconded – all concurred and the meeting adjourned at 7:30pm. 

 

 

Minutes by: 

David Kent Young 


